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Erica Krauss

From: Sutton Transport <tkowalski@suttontrans.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 4, 2021 7:17 AM
To: Erica Krauss
Subject: Service Alert - weather delay

Due to the w inter  storm we are expected to experience service delay s across the state.  

 

  

  

Winter Weather Delays 

  

The National Weather Service is predicting a Winter Storm to impact the entire 

state of Wisconsin and Northern Illinois on Thursday, February 4th.  We are 

expecting ice, followed by heavy, blowing snow to impact our level of service 

Thursday, as well as the following 2-3 days as we work to catch up.  

  

Sutton Transport will do everything we can to service our customers, while 

remaining committed to the safety of our employees.    

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your Account Manager 

or call 1(800)472-6886.  

  

You may also track the status of your freight at the button below. 
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Track Shipment  

 

  

Sutton Transport, Inc., 8011 Schofield Avenue, Weston, Wisconsin 54476, 1800.472.6886  
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